Plympton Council on Aging Minutes, June 12, 2014

The Council on Aging met at the Town House on June 12, 2014 at 9:00 am with Chris Maiorano
presiding. The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Dot Cushman reported that the Upland Ciub will hold the chicken BBQ lunch for Plympton seniors on
Wednesday, August 13. Jean Langley is taking reservations.

Chris Maiorano reported there will be no newsletter for July and August. The bulk rate permit for
mailing the newsletter was paid for by the Town. The cost was $220. Chris asked for suggestions for the
September newsletter. The supplies for the State Service Incentive Grant for emergency preparedness
supplies have been purchased and paid. We are waiting for reimbursement from the state. The items
are stored in tubs in the attic over the police station.

The Senior Aide position has been approved for a salary position for 25 hours a week beginning July 1.

A motion was made and seconded to have Art Morin fill in as senior aide until we have a permanent
driver. Motion passed.

Elaine Rouse Board member is moving in July and will be resigning from the Board.

Dot Cushman expressed interest in attending Plymouth Networking Group which offers social activities
for area seniors free of charge.

A senior faced with harassment issues reported to COA and follow up addressed her concerns.
Treasurer’s Report: Handi-person: $748.10; Town: $3862.91.

Meeting adjourned at 9:55 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Evelyn Hannigan




